Coachmaker Way, Hethersett, Norwich NR9 3GN
Tel: Norwich 01603 810674
Email: office@hethersettwoodside.norfolk.sch.uk Headteacher: Mrs Angela Jermy

Year One: Chestnut and Holly
Dear Parents,

Thank you for working with us to settle your children back into the school routine. Both
Chestnut and Holly class have enjoyed playing and learning together again.

We are looking forward to meeting you soon at parents’ evening, which will be held virtually
this year. You should have had an opportunity to make an appointment via our online survey
and a meeting time should have been allocated by now.

Our topic for this half-term is ‘How does your garden grow?e’ We are hoping fo spend more
time outside planting and growing. Please see our topic planner, which summarises all of the
learning taking place over the course of the half-term.

PE is sfill on a Monday and Wednesday, when the children will need to contfinue fo come to
school in their sportswear on these days.

If there is a need to isolate again for a length of time, we wiill provide learning materials via
our Google Classroom platform.

If there is any further information or support you require, please do try and catch one of us at
the school gate; contact us via Google Classroom or contact the school office to arrange a
conversation by phone.

Kind Regards

Miss Reed, Mrs Gaffney & Mrs Pearson
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